
“Experiential education for young people promoting the
natural world and the betterment of human character.”

Overview of Academic Forms
Fall 2022 and Spring 2023

Dear Student and Family,

We are so excited for you to engage in the transformative academic experience that is a
semester at The Outdoor Academy. To help us prepare to meet your curricular needs and give
you the best semester possible, we need some information from you.

Below is a checklist of the three main academic forms you should submit to OA in advance of
your semester. All items are available on the Enrolled Students page of our website.

1. Sending School Information & Final Course Selection
○ Here you will pick from any optional classes and include details to help with

transcripts and credit transfer (i.e. credit weight). This two-page form will need to
be signed by your academic advisor and a school administrator.

2. Math Curriculum Form
○ Algebra 2, Geometry, and Precalculus students should complete the form for the

correct class and semester (Fall Precalculus, Spring Geometry, etc.) to assist in
matching our curriculum to what you've been learning. This form should be
completed by either the expected teacher of that math course or the math
department head at your school. We also request a copy of the table of contents
of the textbook being used in your course at home.

○ Math 3 students do not need to complete a form, but we do request a copy of the
table of contents of your class textbook.

3. Spanish Curriculum Form
○ This form should be completed by either your expected teacher of that Spanish

course or the Spanish department head at your school.

These completed forms should be emailed or faxed to our office as soon as possible so that we
may begin planning your schedule and curriculum. Based on your submissions, there may be
other forms or information requested of you. If you or your teachers have any questions, please
contact me at emily@enf.org.

Thank you,

Emily Cava Northrop
Academic Dean
828-877-4349

Completed forms should be emailed to
admissions@enf.org or faxed to 828-884-2788
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